STATE OF COLORA

Bill Ritter, Jr., Governor James B. Martin, Executive Director

Dedicated to protecting and improving the health and environment of the people of Colorado

4300 Cherry Creek Dr. S. Denver, Colorado 80246-1530 8100 Lowry Blvd. Phone (303) 692-2000 TDD Line (303) 691-7700 Located in Glendale, Colorado

Laboratory Services Division Denver, Colorado 80230-6928 (303) 692-3090

http://www.cdphe.state.co.us



August 25, 2008

Mr. Steve Tedford Meadow Mountain WS, CO0207504 PO Box 394 Allenspark, CO 80510

REVISED DRINKING WATER MONITORING SCHEDULE FOR RADIONUCLIDES

Dear Mr. Tedford:

Meadow Mountain WS's 2008 Drinking Water Monitoring Schedule has been revised in accordance with Section 6.3.2(b)(4) of the Colorado Primary Drinking Water Regulations. After completing two (2) consective quarters with results less than the regulatory detection level, the requirement to monitor for the last two (2) quarters of the initial four (4) consecutive quarters has been waived.

A revised 2008 Monitoring Schedule, detailing new and forward-going sampling requirements, is attached. Please begin monitoring in accordance with the revised schedule and discard any previously provided schedules.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-692-3617 or by e-mail to jackie.whelan@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Jacalyn M. Whelan, EPS II

Drinking Water Rule Manager

Drinking Water Compliance Assurance Unit

Jacolyn Malan

Water Quality Control Division

cc:

Drinking Water File

Enclosure